
Thoughts From The “Chalkboard” 

 
One thing our students and staff are working on is asking questions to 
promote deep thinking and discussion about important concepts and ideas. 
 

 

GOLDEN HILL 

 

 

 

WHERE EAGLES 
SOAR! 

PAX IT UP!  
November  2019 

SCHOOL SAFETY, CLIMATE, AND 
CULTURE: 

 We are a PAX school. Our school is implementing the 

PAX model for making a healthy, kind, and safe 
school. We are starting to move forward with the 
“PAX Game,” Tootles, and PAX Leaders. 

Click below for more information: 
https://www.goodbehaviorgame.org 
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IN THE NEWS: 
Did you know some Golden Hill Students learn 

sign language with one of their classmates who is 

hearing impaired. Our kids are learning a new 

language!  

 

 

 

Meet our new Parent Liaison, 
Nimcy Guerra. Miss. Guerra has 

already made a positive impact on 
our school with her work. 

THOUGHT TO PONDER– 

A school is not a library of knowledge, is 

playground! 

 

We had a great turn out for 

our first Title I Night! 

 

 

To support our new Letterland k-2 
Phonics program, the staff dressed up 

as Letterland characters! 

Some important reminders: 

No School on November 11th. Early Release on the 27th, and no school on November 28, and 29. 

Parent Teacher conferences are December 11th, 4:30 to 6pm. 

Toys and electronic devices are not needed at school and should not be brought. 

There is NO early arrival. Morning assembly is at 8:45 and students should never be dropped off at school unattended. 

For more pics and information click below: 

http://goldenhill.haverhill-ps.org 

 

https://www.goodbehaviorgame.org/
http://goldenhill.haverhill-ps.org/
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